
San Mateo County Express Lanes 
Joint Powers Authority

(SMCEL-JPA) 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION FOR THE SMCEL-JPA BOARD 
MEETING ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED ON DECEMBER 8, 2023 

The SMCEL-JPA Board meeting originally scheduled on 
December 8, 2023 has been cancelled.

The next scheduled SMCEL-JPA Board meeting will be on: 

 January 12, 2024 - 9:00 AM

555 County Center, Redwood City, CA  94063.  Telephone 650.599.1406.  Fax 650.361.8227. 
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